
 

PERMANENT MISSION OF THE PLURINATIONAL STATE OF

BOLIVIA TO THE UNITED NATIONS

NewYork, 31 July2019

OI.US-Cs-108/2019

HerExcellency Mrs. Mona Juul
President

United Nations Economic andSocial Council

YourExcellency,

I have the honorto inform you the decisionofthe Plurinational State of Bolivia to present, for
the first time, its Voluntary National Review in the High Level Political Forum underthe auspices of
ECOSOCinJuly, 2020.

The Plurinational State of Bolivia gives great importance to the implementation of the 2030
Agenda and wishesto share its experiences including achievementsandchallenges. In this regard,in
reference to the General Assembly Resolution 70/1, kindly requests to be inscribed to the list of
countries presenting their VNR in the HLPF next year.

Please accept, Your Excellency, the assurances ofmy highestconsideration.

    
 

Sincerely yours,

Mado
(EPRESENTATIVE

§

To the
United Nations Economic and Social Council

NewYork, N.Y. 10017
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